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MINUTES FROM THE 
SPECIAL ANTWERP TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 

Tuesday February 23rd, 2021  
 

           
Supervisor Ruzick called the board meeting to order at 6:30 pm 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Board Members Present: Daniel J. Ruzick-Supervisor (attending from Antwerp Township Hall), Bonnie Osborne-

Treasurer (attending from Antwerp Township Hall), Chantel Reyna-Clerk (attending 
from residence in Antwerp Township), Gary Stock- Trustee (attending from residence in 
Antwerp Township), Bruce Cutting-Trustee (attending from residence in Antwerp 
Township) 

 
Board Members Absent:  
 
Also Present: Zero guests 
 
New Business: 
 

A. Antwerp Township and Mattawan Fire 

After communication with the Township attorney the Board met to discuss the communication. Trustee 
Cutting and Stock addressed their concerns with the fire department establishing a 501(c)3 vs. municipal 
governmental immunity as well as the assets that are involved. After much discussion it was decided that 
Supervisor Ruzick would bring the concerns the Board has back to the Township attorney. The Board will 
follow up with the discussion at its regular scheduled meeting on March 9, 2021. 

 
Motion by Osborne, second by Reyna to adjourn. 
All voted in favor. Motion carries.  Meeting adjourned at 7:22pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
Chantel Reyna 


